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From: jane scott 6@2

Sent: 30 May 2018 11:30
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: ' Rother Valley Railway Scheme and CPO for Moat Farm

To the Hon. Chris Grayling, Secretary of State for Transport,

[ am writing to you on behalf of myself and my family to object in the strongest possible terms to the
extension of the steam line from Robertsbridge to Bodiam.

My family and I have visited this area for many years and are horrified at the planned destruction of the
farms here with their unique natural habitats and outstanding beauty. There is a real risk of increasing the

flood levels and Moat Farm will be unable to move animals around their land. The farm will become
untenable.

The planned crossings on the A21 will make this congested road even more dangerous and the parking
situation in Robertsbridge will become much worse than it is already. It appears too that the town will gain
no economic benefit from the plan or any employment opportunities.

I do urge you to turn down this application.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jane Scott

May 30th 2018
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